
Office Hours – 

Tuesday to Friday 8.30am- 1:30pm 

CLOSED Monday & Weekends 

     Email: admin@stanthonysparish.com.au 

    Web: www.stanthonysparish.com.au 

 

Parish Priest:                        Fr Jamie Collins 

Chair Parish Council:          Ms Chris Gwydir 

Ministry Support Worker:  Miss Chinwe Uchendu 

Parish Secretary:                 Mrs Noela Nolan  

Safeguard Rep:                    Mrs Nicole Rangiira   

School Principal:                  Mrs Louise Pfingst 

 

ST ANTHONY'S PARISH 
      NEWSLETTER 

          J            Postal  15 

            Address:  PO Box 217, Drayton North, Qld. 4350                 15th/16th June  

                                    Ph 4636 1737 

 
 

           “A Place at the Table for All” 
We acknowledge the living culture of the Giabal and Jarowair peoples in the Wakka Wakka speaking area, 

the traditional custodians of this land.  
 

St Anthony's Parish is committed to the safety, well-being, and dignity of all, especially children and vulnerable adults. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Parish Milestones 
Birthdays and Anniversaries for June – 

 

Tony Allport (90 on the 10th), Lari O’Neill (80 on the 26th), Jan Turner, Carmel Hohn, Sr Maria, Felda 
Gabuogi, Marg Nolan, Denise Hopwood, John Hanna, Scovia Adhil, Geoff Graham, Mary Gilligan, Jan 
Burchardt & Bernie Cummings all celebrate their birthdays.  
Lari & Sue O’Neill, Gary & Jenn Stephens (52) and Theo & Daphne Fernando celebrate their wedding 

Anniversaries.  

Don’t forget to let us know the date of your birthday or wedding anniversary or dob-in your spouse.        
 

Parish Calendar of Events   
June 1st – Vigil Mass commences at 5pm for Winter 
June 16th – Maronite Mass 11am 
June 18th – Friendship Group gathering                                          
June 21st – School term ends  
June 25th – Parish Finance Committee meeting 
June 30th – Ministry response forms due back 
                  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

We hold in prayer and remember those who have died recently: Joan O’Dempsey, Keith Wyllie, Kevin O’Dempsey, Rick Van Dongen, Gerri Hancox, 
Damian Potter, Venie Watt, Alan Litster, Neville Horsten, Beryl Cullen, Aldo Nicoletti (Stanthorpe), June Robertson, Mary Elmes, Judy Reardon, Fr. Jim 
Smith (Brisbane Archdiocese). 
 
 

For the Anniversaries of our loved ones: Mary Frost, Joe Andress, Hedy Hurlimann, Chris Collins 
 

and for the deceased Priests of the Diocese: Rev Fr Joseph McKey, Rev Fr Kevin Noble, Rev Fr Charles Casey, Rev Fr Joseph (Pat) Hall,  
Rev Fr Thomas Sweeney, Rev Fr John Sinnott, Rev Fr Jeffrey Scully, Rev Fr Thomas McCormack. 
 

We hold in prayer all those who are sick including the following Parishioners: Narelle Bailey, Daniel Bell, Rae Blinco, Brian Conrick, Mary Gilligan, 
Madeline (Sally) Gray, Neville Harris, Rita Irwin, Elsie Kirby, Malcolm Kirby, Mary Logan, Pat Madden, Margaret Pegler, Trish Ryan,  
Val Saccasan, Vonnie Sherman, Rod Sleba, Pat Sullivan, Lucy Targato. 
 

As well as the following friends & family members: Regina Albion, Robbie Bailey (Narelle’s Dad),Wendy Bailey (Narelle’s mum), Jill Beardsmore, Liz 
Beduhn, Rachel Bennett, Brian & Hazel Bowtell, baby Tommy Bryant (Great-grandson of Kevin & Trish Harris), John Buckle (Trish’s son), Rebecca Clayton, 
Shirley Davies, Roslyn Day, Marie Deane and Yvonne Gay, Lil Dolan,  (Margaret Dunlop’s sisters), Denis Dwan, Sr Zoe (Christina) Fitzpatrick (PBVM), 
Bruce Gardiner (Brisbane), Mary Gleeson, Karen Graham (Geoff’s niece), Gabby Hanlon (Marie Heslop’s niece), Neville Harris (Kevin’s brother), Ralph Hickey, 

Jim & Nicholas Horder, Lindsay Jones, Wayne Kirkland, Ann Johnson, Kye Johnson (Chris Gwydir’s grandson), Carmelita Kruger,, Stephen Mackenzie (Pam 

Hahn’s son), Roz Martin, Brendan Middleton, Frank Miller, Sir Frank Moore (Carol Ryall’s brother), Hanna Muir (Brisbane), Paul Murphy (Pat’s son), Peter 
Nolan (Rockhampton), Neil O’Connor, Paul Park, Kevin Schick (Val’s brother), Sally Sippel, Shane Schick (Gail’s son), Silba Serem, Harley Stewart, Neil 
Syme, Brian Thomson, Greg Twidale, Denis & Ruth Volter, Kevin Wallace, Geoffrey Wells, Michael Wells, Martin Yong 
 

                 

Church Opening Hours 

Tuesday to Friday:  8.30am – 2.30pm 

Saturday:  5.15pm – 7.15pm 

Sunday:  8am - 10am 

Closed Monday 

 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

First Reading – Ezekiel 17:22-24 (I have made the small tree great.) 
Responsorial Psalm – Psalm 91 O God, it is good to give thanks to you. 

Second Reading – St Paul to the Corinthians 5:6-10 (Lord it is good to give thanks to you.) 
Gospel Acclamation – Alleluia, alleluia! The seed is the word of God, Christ is the sower; all who come to him 
will live forever. Alleluia! 
Gospel – Mark:4 26-34 The mustard seed, the smallest of all the seeds, grows into the biggest shrub of all. 

Parish Priest:  Fr. Jamie Collins 
Chair Parish Council: tba 
Parish Secretary:  Mrs Noela Nolan 
Admin Support Officer: Mrs Leesa Sheridan 
Safeguard Rep:  Mrs Nicole Rangiira 
School Principal:  Mrs Louise Pfingst 

mailto:admin@stanthonysparish.com.au
http://www.stanthonysparish.com.au/


PARISH PASTORAL 

COUNCIL MEMBERS 

PARISH FINANCE  

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

PARISH  

CO-ORDINATING TEAM 

 

Fr Jamie 

Louise Pfingst 

Nicole Rangiira 

Kathy Reedy 

Bob Frost 

Mary O’Brien 

 

Tony Meldon - Chair 

Fr Jamie 

Tom Warren  

Trevor Wyllie 

Peter Hanna 

Keith Shepherd 

Trish Zeller 

Regina Ryan 

Noela Nolan 

      Fr Jamie 

Celia Warr 

Tim Fitzgerald 

Lloyd Bailey 

 

Thank you to all who take   

on these roles in the  

governance of our parish. 

 

 

St Anthony’s – Friday Morning Mass is live-streamed weekly at 9.15am via our web 
page or Facebook link.  Can be watched again later! 
 
 

The Swag: Available in the foyer - $1     Majellan Magazine:   Available in the foyer - $4ea   
Catholic Leader:   Available by subscription only.        Adoration: 1st Friday monthly at 9.45am (after Mass)   
Social Justice Group:   Meet 1st Monday monthly at 5pm (except Dec/Jan) 
Friendship Group:    Meet 3rd Tuesday of the month at 10am in the Community Centre (except Dec/Jan).      
Gospel Discussion Group:    Meet at 10am each Wednesday in the Community Centre.  All welcome. 
Parish Coordinating Team:   Meet each Wednesday.            Circle Dancing: 1.30pm Wednesday during school term. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maronite Mass:  Fr Fadi Salami will be celebrating Mass in the Maronite Rite at St Anthony’s Church at 11.00am on Sunday 
16th June.  All parishioners are invited to attend.  
 
 

Social Justice News 

 
JUNE 18, GUEST SPEAKER 
  

Hear from Fiona McGill, Chair of the Sunshine Coast Reconciliation Group.  
Be inspired about what is possible at a grassroots change level.   

  
We are delighted to have Fiona McGill, Chair of the Sunshine Coast Reconciliation Group. She will share stories of their 
efforts, including running ‘Shared History’ seminars and the use of NAIDOC stalls and displays. In the lead up to the 
Referendum and beginning with a working group of 5 people, they mobilised over 500 volunteers on the Coast. They 
formed key partnerships and ran community talks to dispel the myths of the No campaign. And there’s more! 
 
RSVP: info@tfna.asn.au by Sunday, 16 June.   Any queries: janesherwin4005@gmail.com 
  
Details: Tuesday, June 18. 6.30pm to 8pm.      St Anthony’s Parish Hall, 3 Memory St, Harristown. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Next meeting, Monday 1st July at 5pm in Parish Office.  All welcome! 

' Prayer of the Week:  
 

We extend our thoughts to all those who are cold and homeless, 
 lacking shelter or love to keep them warm.  

Let us wrap our prayers around them  
and each other like scarves,  

and hope for protection during this winter'. 
Amen 

mailto:info@tfna.asn.au
mailto:janesherwin4005@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Anthonys-Catholic-Parish-Toowoomba/1381437938776893


 

Social Justice Group - June Meeting 
There’s a busy time ahead for St Anthony’s Social Justice group. At our June meeting, we made plans for upcoming events: 
Winter Shelter, the Official Opening and Food Festival at our neighbouring Mosque, Refugee Week, NAIDOC Week and 
September’s Season of Creation. 
At the first of these – Winter Shelter – three members of our faith community have volunteered to support local homeless 
people overnight on 10 June, while other members of our community have generously donated, or promised, food, toiletries 
and money to buy provisions. We are very grateful for these gifts, especially as Winter is upon us and the nights have suddenly 
become so much colder. 
In this weekend’s bulletin there are flyers relating to some of the activities in which we will be involved. Perhaps think about 
which one you might support when that event is celebrated. 
To avoid a timetable clash with the Abrahamic Faiths gathering, our members decided to move our meeting time to the first 
Monday of each month. Our next meeting is scheduled for Monday, 1 July, 5.00pm in the Parish Centre. Please feel free to 
join us. You’d be more than welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Winter Shelter 2024  

Many thanks to our generous St Anthony’s parishioners who donated food, munchies, woolly socks, 
toiletries and money for our first venture into Winter Shelter this year.  Monday night was very cold, but our 

guests were snug, very well fed, and oh so grateful for the comfort of a warm bed on a freezing night.  St Anthony’s is rostered 
on for two more Winter Shelter evenings – 8 July and 5 August – but we’ll update you further as we approach those dates.  
In the meantime, heartfelt blessings and thanks from our Winter Shelter guests. 
If you are able to make a dessert for 8 July, please advise the office.  We, St Anthony's, are not providing anything 
other than desserts for 8th of July.  St Therese's are providing everything else’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish News 

 
 

FINDING FREEDOM: FAMILY 
 
This weekend marks the commencement of Refugee Week in Australia. It is always held 
from Sunday to Saturday of the week which includes June 20, World Refugee Day.  

This is not to be confused with Migrant and Refugee Sunday organised by the Australian Catholic Bishops Conference. 
That celebration will take place later in the year at the end of September.  

Refugee Week is organised by the Refugee Council of Australia. To mark the occasion, we will welcome Josephine Mardini 
to speak at the Masses next weekend at the close of Refugee Week for this year.   

It is interesting to note that World Refugee Day is celebrated globally, but Refugee Week is held only in a limited number of 
countries. The United Kingdom followed Australia’s lead in 1998 and became the second country to celebrate Refugee 
Week. 

Now Refugee Week events are held in Australia, UK, Greece, Malta, Hong Kong, Taiwan and Berlin. Apart from traditional 
local events which bring people together to meet, eat and celebrate, the aims of Refugee Week are:   

• to educate the Australian public about who refugees are and why they have come to Australia;  

• to help people understand the many challenges refugees face coming to Australia;   

• to celebrate the contribution refugees make to our community;   

• to focus on how the community can provide a safe and welcoming environment for refugees;   

• for community groups and individuals to do something positive for refugees, people seeking asylum and displaced 

people, within Australia but also around the world; and  

• for service providers to reflect on whether they are providing the best possible services to refugees.   

    Fr. Jamie 

 



 

Planned Giving Envelopes: 
Envelopes for the next Financial Year are now available in the foyer for collection.  If anyone else would like to join the planned 
giving scheme please contact the Parish Office – 4636 1737.  Thanks  
 
 

Calling for Musicians :     Do you know of anyone who would like to join our community and play the organ 
for weekend services? 
If anyone would like to help, please contact Leesa at the Parish office on 46 361 737. 

 
 
SCAM ALERT:  
Please be aware that unfortunately we have been targeted for scam emails. Do Not Respond to these emails. 
Chances are these emails will be asking for gift cards to pay for some sort of emergency and the BISHOP, 
DIOCESE AND CLERGY WILL NOT ASK FOR THIS SORT OF ASSISTANCE. Please be extra vigilant if you have any 

emails from Fr Jamie or anything relating to the church. 
If you have any concerns, please contact Leesa at the Parish Office. It is a sad world we live in now and it certainly 
calls on our upmost awareness.  
 
 

Scripture Readings – Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary time 
 

 First Reading – Ezekiel 17:22-24  

The Most High God says this: ‘ From the top of the cedar, from the highest branch I will take a shoot 
and plant it myself on a very high mountain. 
I will plant it on the high mountain of Israel. It will sprout branches and bear fruit, and become a noble 
cedar.  

Every kind of bird will live beneath it, every winged creature rest in the shade of its branches.  
And every tree of the field will learn that I, the Most High, am the one who stunts tall trees and makes the low ones grow, 
who withers green trees and makes the withered green. I, your God, have spoken, and I will do it.’ 

This is the Word of God.  
 

 

Responsorial Psalm – 91 
R: O God, it is good to give thanks to you.   
       
 

It is good to give thanks to you, O God, to make music to your name, O Most High, to proclaim your love in the 
morning and your truth in the watches of the night.      [R]  
 

The just will flourish like the palm tree and grow like a Lebanon cedar.      [R] 
 

Planted in the house of God they will flourish in the courts of our God, still bearing fruit when they are old, still full of 
sap, still green, to proclaim that our God is just.   
In God, our rock, there is no wrong.      [R] 

 
 
 

Second Reading – St Paul to the Corinthians 5:6-10 
We are always full of confidence, even though we remember that to live in the body means to be exiled from Christ Jesus 
– for we walk by faith and not by sight.  Yes, we are full of confidence, I say, and actually want to be exiled from the body 
and make our home with Christ.  Whether we are living in the body or exiled from it, we are intent on pleasing Christ.  For 
all the truth about us will be brought out in the law court of Christ, and each of us will get what we deserve for the things we 
did in the body, good or bad. 

This is the Word of God. 
 

Gospel Acclamation –  
Alleluia, alleluia!      
The seed is the word of God, Christ is the sower; all who come to him will live forever. 
says the Lord.   Alleluia! 
 



Gospel – Mark 4:26-34   
Jesus said to the crowds: ‘This is what the reign of God is like. A sower throws seeds on 
the land.  Night and day, while the sower sleeps, and then wakes, the seed is sprouting and 
growing; how the sower does not know.  Of its own accord the land produces first the shoot, 
then the ear, then the full grain in the ear.  And when the crop is ready, the sower loses no 
time, starting to reap because that harvest has come.’ 
Jesus also said, ‘What can we say the reign of God is like?  What parable can we find for it? It is like a mustard seed 
which at the time of its sowing in the soil is the smallest of all the seeds on the earth; yet once it is sown it grows into the 
biggest shrub of them all and puts out big branches so that the birds of the air can shelter in its shade.’ 
Using many parables like these, Jesus spoke the word to them, so far as they were capable of understanding it.   
Jesus would not speak to them in parables, but explained everything to the disciples when they were alone. 
 

This is the Gospel of Jesus Christ. 
 

Pope Francis: An encounter with a migrant is an encounter with Christ 

In his message for the World Day of Migrants and Refugees, Pope Francis invites us to see migrations 
as a sign of the times and as a symbol of the Church’s pilgrimage throughout history. 
“See in the migrants of our time, as in those of every age, a living image of God’s people on their way 
to the eternal homeland,” writes Pope Francis in his 2024 Message for the 110th World Day of 
Migrants and Refugees. 
The World Day is a call to believers to show support and closeness to the millions of men, women 
and children who are forced to leave their homes. The current global estimate is that there were 
around 281 million international migrants in the world in 2020, which equates to 3.6 per cent of the 

global population, and that number continues to rise. 
Pointing out that God not only walks with His people, but also within them, the Pope invites us all to walk in a “synodal” way 
- in the Church and in the world - in order to move forward on our own pilgrimage toward the heavenly homeland. 
Pope's June prayer intention: 'For those fleeing their own countries' 
The message's title, “God walks with His people," immediately points to the synodal dimension the Pope constantly invites 
the Church and the people of God to live every day and in every moment. 
The Pope writes, “Synodality is mainly presented as a joint journey of the People of God” that allows the Church “to rediscover 
its itinerant nature, as the People of God journeying through history on pilgrimage, 'migrating', we could say, toward the 
Kingdom of Heaven.” 
Thus, as he so often does, the Pope calls us to recognize the Lord present in the millions of people who are forced to migrate 
due to conflict, persecution, poverty, and the climate crisis, “as a living image of God’s people on their way to the eternal 
homeland.” 

 
 

Prayers of the Faithful - Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

PRESIDER: Dear friends, whenever we meet in Jesus’ name, seeds of divine wisdom are sown in our hearts. In union with 

Jesus, let us pray for the whole world to flourish with wisdom. 

 

We pray for Pope Francis, bishop of Rome, and all bishops of local churches, that they will be great tellers of the Christian 

story for the world to hear.                      Lord, hear our prayer 

We pray for all who are sowing mustard seeds of peace in Israel and Palestine, and in every place of terrible warfare, that 

their humble efforts will bring results beyond imagining.               Lord, hear our prayer 

We pray for the 130 million forcibly displaced or stateless people in the world, that this Refugee Week will persuade more 

and more nations to share the responsibility of providing them with shelter, safety and sustenance.            Lord, hear our 

prayer 
 

We pray for the children of Sudan, that the international community will provide the aid needed to avert the famine engulfing 

their land and its peoples.            Lord, hear our prayer 

https://press.vatican.va/content/salastampa/it/bollettino/pubblico/2024/06/03/0466/00957.html#EN
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2024-05/pope-june-intention-for-those-fleeing-their-own-countries.html


We pray for young people fired with a passion for justice and a better world, that they will be a leaven of hope and vigour for 

the whole community.             Lord, hear our prayer 

We pray for prisoners released on parole, especially those who have served long sentences for serious crimes, that they 

will be well accompanied in their adjustment to life and work in society.              Lord, hear our prayer 

We pray for the recently deceased Joan O’Dempsey, Keith Wyllie, Kevin O’Dempsey, Rick Van Dongen, Gerri Hancox, 

Damian Potter, Venie Watt, Alan Litster, Neville Horsten, Beryl Cullen, Aldo Nicoletti, June Robertson, Mary Elmes, 

Judy Reardon, Fr. Jim Smith and for those whose anniversary of death occurs around this time, Mary Frost, Joe Andress, 

Hedy Hurlimann, Chris Collins , that they will gladly take their place with all the saints in the courts of heaven.                                                 

 Lord, hear our prayer 

PRESIDER 

God of all wisdom, you never cease revealing to us the mystery of your love. Help us put that love to work in our care for 

one another. We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

 
 
 
 

Diocesan News 
 
 

Stop the anti-faith Anti-Discrimination Bill: 
The Queensland Government have released a draft Anti-Discrimination bill, that would be the most restrictive regime in 
Australia for religious freedoms. It would significantly restrict the ability of churches, schools and other faith organisations to 
choose who we employ, as well as introducing other harsh restrictions. The most important thing you can do is to write to 
your local MP and tell them you are concerned about the 
bill. Politicians won’t know that we care about this unless 
we tell them. A website has been launched by the combined 
heads of faith to make it easy for you to learn more about 
the bill and write to your MP. Please take 5 minutes to write 
to your MP today. 
 
 
TOTA PULCHRA ES MARIA: You are all beautiful! 
Presented by the Community of the Sons and Daughters of God   saintaugustinecfd@gmail.com 
“The way of beauty is a privileged way to God and one that would be especially effective in contemporary culture. The 
talk will discuss Aquinas’ aesthetics, or theory of beauty, and show how it culminates in the figure of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, the woman who is all beautiful.” 
Monday 1st July – 11am and 7pm Sacred Heart Parish, 302 North Street, Wilsonton, Toowoomba 

 
 
Upcoming Courses from Catholic Theological College 
Information Session   Date: 17/6/24 Monday   Time: 7:30pm 
Register online 
Join our online information session to learn more about study options at Catholic Theological College (CTC), and insights 
into student life.  Flyers in foyer. 
 

Limbo - An unexpected comedy about following a dream, no matter where 
it takes you. Limbo is a wry and poignant observation of the refugee 
experience, set on a fictional remote Scottish island where a group of new 
arrivals await the results of their asylum claims. It centres on Omar (Amir 
El-Masry), a young Syrian musician who is burdened by his grandfather’s 
oud, which he has carried all the way from his homeland. 
Flyers in foyer. 
  
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:saintaugustinecfd@gmail.com
https://catholic.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be41129958ae67afeab105659&id=07b395b91f&e=f9e970f3aa


 
Missionary Sisters Of Service (MSS) 80 Years Since Foundation 
Date: Sunday 14th July                  Time: 2:00pm                  Where: St Anthony's Church,  
It is with great joy that the MSS Sisters commemorate the 80th anniversary of their foundation in 
2024. All are welcome to join the Sisters in the Toowoomba Diocese for Mass, followed by 
afternoon tea. 
To find out more about celebrations across the country and keep up to date with the MSS Sisters, 
see their latest newsletter and subscribe. 

 

Upcoming Dates to remember:  
- Ecumenical Seminar :  

21st to 23rd June  “Let God recharge your batteries”.  Speaker: Rev Bruce 
Johnson.  We pray for the Ecumenical service.  
 

• Mosque Open Day 29th June.  Flyers in foyer. 

 
 

- Saturday 13th July 9.30am to 12noon. Margaret Naylon from Brisbane 
Archdiocese will be presenting a presentation on a number of topics relating to 
Christian Faith Place: Hanly Room, Francis Rush Centre 196 Charlotte St Brisbane. 
This presentation will be live streamed. Further information closer to the date. 
 

- Signs of Hope – People of Faith.  A concert-reflection with Peter Kearney.  
Saturday, 27th July 4-5pm at Our Lady of Lourdes Church.  Flyers in foyer. 
 

 

- Abrahamic Faiths Gathering 7th August at Garden City Mosque.  Flyers in foyer. 
 

- Reunion: St Saviour’s College Night at the Races   
31st August 5pm Toowoomba Turf Club.  Further info to follow. 

 

- Mary MacKillop Pilgrimage – 15th Oct – 26th Oct 2024.  Flyers in Foyer. 
 

- Magi Pilgrimages – 28th Oct – 12th Nov 2024.  Flyers in foyer. 
 

-  

Sychar Website:  
Schedule available now on website –  
www.twb.catholic.org.au/ministry/sychar/   Flyers also available in foyer. 
 
 

 

Employment Opportunity - Caritas: Toowoomba Diocese Coordinator:   
Make a difference with Caritas Australia. Caritas Australia is looking for a person in the 
Diocese of Toowoomba to help carry the message of a faith that does justice to our schools, 
parishes and communities. 
 
You will be part of a vibrant team that is active in every diocese in Australia. You will be 
supported and meet some terrific colleagues. You will be helping the lives of some of the most 
marginal members of the human family. 
The work is part-time with flexible hours.   
 
Please send an expression of interest to Andrew.knife@caritas.org.au or, after May 24, to Michael.mcgirr@caritas.org.au 
 
 
 

https://catholic.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=be41129958ae67afeab105659&id=c671781d04&e=f9e970f3aa
http://www.twb.catholic.org.au/ministry/sychar/
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PARISH WEEKLY PROGRAM 
      Date 
 

Readings 
 
 

Gs 

   Mass 
Times 

                     Parish Life   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday  
16th June 

Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
First Reading: Ezekial 17 :22-24 
Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 5:6-10 
Gospel: Mark 4:26-34 

8.30am 
 

Mass celebrated by Fr. Jamie 
9.30am Morning Tea 
11am Maronite Mass 

Monday 
17th June   

Monday of the 11th week in Ordinary Time 
First Reading: 1 Kings 21:1-16 

Gospel: Matthew 5:38-42 

 
 

 OFFICE CLOSED  
 4pm SVDP Meeting 

Tuesday 
18th June         

Tuesday of the 11th week in Ordinary Time 
First Reading: 1 Kings 21:17-29 

Gospel: Matthew 5:43-48  

  

Wednesday 
19th June 

Wednesday of the 11th Week in Ordinary Time 
First Reading: 2 Kings 2:1,6-14 

Gospel: Matthew 6:1-6,16-18 

9.15am Mass celebrated by Fr. Jamie 
10am Gospel Discussion Group 
10.30am Coordinating Team meeting 

Thursday 
20th June 

Thursday of the 11th week in Ordinary Time 
First Reading: Sirach 48:1-14 

Gospel: Matthew 6:7-15 

 
 

 

 

Friday 
21st June      

Saint Aloysius Gonzaga 
First Reading: 2 Kings 11:1-4,9-18,20 

Gospel: Matthew 6:19-23 

9.15am 
11am 

Mass celebrated by Fr. Jamie   Live-stream 
School Term Ends  

Saturday 
22nd June 

Saints John Fisher and Thomas More 
First Reading: 2 Chronicles 24:17-25 

Gospel: Matthew 6:24-34 

 

5pm 

4.15pm Reconciliation 
Vigil Mass celebrated by Fr. Jamie 

Sunday  
23rd June 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
First Reading: Job 38:1,8-11 
Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 5:14-17 
 

8.30am 
 

Mass celebrated by Fr. Jamie 
9.30am Morning Tea 
 

 
 

 MINISTERS FOR MASS          Saturday/ Sunday, 22nd/23rd June 2024 – Week 4 
Please remember to arrive 10 mins early or advise Parish Office if unable to attend or find a replacement. Thanks.  😊 

 5pm Vigil Mass 8.30am Mass 

Co-ordinator: Celia Warr & Chris Gwydir Trish Zeller 

Welcomers: Carol Lovell & Marg Nolan Tony Meldon & Jan Barsby 

Altar Server: Harlon Fernando  

AV Operator: Gerald Hicks David Tutty 

Parish Morning Tea:  Nicole Rangiira’s Team ( Nicole away for June) 

Readers: Cherene Brandt & Jenn Stephens Jan Barsby & Helen Warren 

Prayer of the Faithful: Leandra Fernando Joan Nugent 

Offertory: Michael & Mary O’Brien Carol Ryall & Sandra Neale 

Minister of Communion: 
Ciborium:   Michael O’Brien 
Chalice:   Regina Ryan & Celia Warr 

Ciborium:  Sandra Neale  
Chalice:  Marie McAleer & Monica Gundry 

Music: Sr Maria & Singers Sr Maria & Singers 

Collectors: Denise Hopwood & Barry Turner Tom & Helen Warren 

Money Counters: 
This Week – 16th June 
Next Week – 23rdJune 

 
Brenda Thomas & Tony Meldon 
Jenn Stephens & Tony Meldon 

Collections –   9th June            
Planned Giving -  $305 
Loose -                 $695.55 

 

 
 

 
 Excerpts from the English translation of the Roman Missal ©, International Commission on English in the Liturgy (ICEL)       All rights reserved 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CHILD SAFE PARISH 
We are a Child Safe Parish:  all children, young persons and vulnerable adults visiting have a right to feel safe and be safe. 

If you are concerned for any form of abuse that is immediate you should call 000; 
a significant risk or harm, whether or not you have formed this belief on reasonable ground, 

you should immediately raise your concerns with our Parish Child Safety Officer – Nicole Rangiira 0437 382 408. 

Children leaving the Church during Mass are to be accompanied by an adult.  Thank you. 


